
http://campbellriver.ca/construction

Curbside YArd WAsTe ColleCTion sTArTs MondAY, MArCh 2
Important how-to tips:

• Unlimited amounts of yard waste are accepted.
• Place yard waste in a rigid, lidded container no larger than 80 litres each

(maximum weight 20kg/44lbs).
• Container must be clearly marked Yard Waste.
• Tie branches and prunings in secure bundles measuring maximum 90

centimetres (36 inches) long and 60 centimetres (24 inches) wide. Diameter
of individual branches must not exceed 7.5 centimetres (3 inches).

• Please note: Paper bags accepted, but no yard waste in plastic bags – even
if labelled biodegradable.

Campbell River residents can also take material to the Yard Waste Drop-off Centre.
Open year-round Friday to Tuesday 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
(Closed Wednesday and Thursday)

Location: west of the Inland Highway off Willis Road, past the Shell Station.
No charge for City of Campbell River residents. (There is a fee for commercial use.)

CoMMuniTY PArTnershiP CoMMiTTee CAll for VolunTeers
The City of Campbell River is inviting interested members of the public to apply for appointment to the City’s Community Partnership Committee for vacancies for a
three-year term commencing April 1, 2020 to March 31, 2023.

The Community Partnership Committee provides recommendations to City Council on applications for community grants, social grants and permissive tax exemptions.

The Community Partnership program supports community arts and culture organizations whose events and services help us celebrate a dynamic and diverse Campbell River.

Information and applications are at City Hall or at www.campbellriver.ca under Your City Hall - Advisory Committees – Community Partnership Committee –
scroll down to the links.

Apply today! Deadline is 4:30 p.m. Friday, March 13, 2020.

Questions? Please contact Dennis Brodie, Financial Planning Officer at 250-286-5754 or email dennis.brodie@campbellriver.ca.

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE
WATERFRONT PROJECT 2018-2020

Learn more online at: campbellriver.ca/construction

Curious about what’s coming up this construction
season for the City of Campbell River?

Attend a drop-in open house to learn more about the third and final phase for
improving services and access along Highway 19A between Rockland Road
and 1st Ave. Updates will include news on the assessment of the midden
found in fall 2019, plans for traffic movement this summer, and the Rockland
Road roundabout centre design chosen by Campbell River residents.

Monday, March 16, 2020
Drop in between 5 to 7 p.m.
Maritime Heritage Centre, 621 Island Highway


